
Traffic Management Order responses – Winter 2024, Batch 4 

Date Received: 17/02/2024 

Site related to: Northwood Gardens 

Issue raised through TMO: Parking issues and bikes can already be accommodated already by 
houses. 
Action and response from Council: Ealing Council understands there is parking pressure on 
Northwood Gardens. However, the installation of bike hangars is in response to very high demand for 
safe cycle storage across the borough. Northwood Gardens has been identified as somewhere with 
sufficient demand for this installation. The council are following the principle that providing six 
residents with cycle parking is a greater resident benefit than retaining parking space for one car. 
The installation of bike hangars is in line with the council's commitment to zero carbon emissions and 
supporting residents to cycle. 

Date Received: 09/02/2024 

Site related to: Green Drive 

Issue raised through TMO: Met Police concerned about the location opposite a junction.
Action and response from Council: The bike hangar will be placed directly into an area of 

unrestricted parking that is currently being utilised by vehicles. The bike hangar occupies the same 

space as a parked car so should pose no increased risk of a collision than there currently is at this 

location. 


